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If you – or your business – are interested in donating, please contact Michele Beagle at 
770-687-1538, Brenda Rogers at 843-442-6767, or email info@georgerogersfoundation.org 
BEFORE April 1, 2020.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated and I look forward to seeing you at this year’s events! 

Respectfully submitted,

    

  

            

  

To commemorate my 40th Anniversary, our goal is to grant 40 (forty) $5000 
scholarships to 40 students for the 2020-21 school year. This goal is attainable with 
your generosity and support. Therefore, I am humbly asking you to consider being a part 
of this amazing opportunity. Your donation will have a lasting impact on the lives and 
education of many students.

George 

             
            
                  

     

             
            
                  

     

             
            
                  

     

The Foundation is dedicated to providing financial assistance to first generation college students 
and mini-grants to community-based youth organizations. We have had incredible support over 
the years. In fact, in the past six years, we have provided more than a quarter of a million
dollars to students in the Carolinas!

                  
               

  

               
               

  

This year marks my 40th Anniversary as a Heisman and I am looking forward to celebrating 
this amazing milestone by “going big” at the 29th Annual George Rogers Foundation Gala 
and Auction on June 21, 2020.

February 15, 2020
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